

Northern Tier Career Center 120 Career Center Lane Towanda, PA 18848

Phone: (570) 265-8111 Fax: (570) 265-3002 www.ntccschool.org

February 10, 2021

Dear Students, Families and Staff:

Today the Northern Tier Career Center received information about a positive case of COVID-19 in a student from testing conducted this week. The individual is self-isolating and resting at home. Working with the Pennsylvania Department of Health, we have determined that there are no close contacts at the Center.

As the Coronavirus situation in our country and our community continues, we urge you to take necessary precautions to limit the spread of COVID-19 in our school community. We continue to ask that students and staff screen daily before coming to school and please stay home if you are not feeling well or exhibiting any COVID-19 symptoms.

If you or any members of your household develop symptoms of COVID-19 or have symptoms that worsen, notify your local health department or the Pennsylvania Department of Health immediately at 1-877-724-3258 and contact a healthcare provider. Additionally, please contact the Northern Tier Career Center at 570-265-8111 and your sending school district.

Please visit the Pennsylvania Department of Health website (www.health.pa.gov) for the latest and most accurate information about COVID-19.

Sincerely,

Gary L. Martell, Director